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Troup County Introduces “Emerging Leaders Class of 2022”  
 

Troup County, Ga. May 18, 2022 – The Troup County Board of Commissioners is proud to 
recognize ten of its executive leaders for completing a one-year-long leadership development 
program facilitated by LeaderGov, a leadership development and strategic planning firm in 
Atlanta, GA that specializes exclusively in local government. 

These participants engaged in twelve workshops that focused on their growing understanding of 
themselves as leaders, developing tools to achieve strategic goals, and honing skills to help 
ensure greater success in leading and developing teams. The workshops were completed 
collaboratively in an effort to foster peer-to-peer learning. Throughout the program, members 
improved in areas such as trust building, dealing with conflict, knowing their personality style, 
servant leadership, setting high-impact goals, execution of goals, leading change, accountability, 
and how to motivate and support a team. 

"We are investing in our leaders so we have smooth succession planning in the years to come," 
said County Manger Eric Mosley. "We are also doing this because we know that leaders who 
know how to lead get more done, and that better serves our citizens at the end of the day. 
Equipped leaders build strong morale and trust and deal with issues in a productive way, and 
that's what we want. Our citizens will directly benefit from this work that our team did." 

Tim Fenbert, President of LeaderGov, is pleased to have had the opportunity to work with the 
managers and leaders of Troup County Government and believes the future looks bright for the 
success of its ongoing leadership. Speaking on the value of this initiative, he said, "Eric Mosley 
is to be commended for his vision and commitment to building excellent leadership teams." 

The Troup County Board of Commissioners would like to congratulate these participants on 
completing this course, and looks forward to continued improvement of the County’s leadership 
and the excellent service provided to citizens now and in the future. 

Media Contact: Caroline Johnson, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or 
cjohnson@troupcountyga.gov.  

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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